
SENIOR CENTER BOARD MINUTES – September 8, 2022 

 

Present: Franklin Wayne Wickland, Doug Field (Ashfield); Nancy E. Brewer, Sylvia Smith, 

Penny Spearance (Shelburne). 

 

Chair Nancy E. Brewer called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. 

 Penny Spearance moved to accept the August minutes as written; Doug Field seconded 

the motion, which passed with two abstentions. 

 There was no treasurer’s report or Director’s report. 

 Sylvia Smith reported that the legislation H.5068 An Act Establishing the West County 

Senior Services district has progressed through more steps; next step is action by the House of 

Representatives before moving to the Senate. 

 There were no COA reports and Nancy reported there was no Senior Center Foundation 

meeting which is postponed to 9/22. 

Under New/Old Business Penny Spearance requested interest in having an updated list of 

Senior Center /Board members with contact information for members. Nancy will follow up with 

Juli. Doug Field reported a potential new COA member from Ashfield. 

The meeting adjourned at 3:10 p.m. Next meeting will be Oct. 13, at 3:00 p.m. at The 

Senior Center. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sylvia Smith, Secretary Pro Temp 


